"’_A‘Fharya Prafulla Chadra Bhavan", DK 7/1, Sector II, Bidhannagar, Kolkata 700091
& 91332334 8983 91 33 2321 1202 & secretary.wbbpe@amail.com website - www.wbbpe.org

Memo no. 682/WBBPE/2024 Date : 27.05.2024

NOTIFICATION

(Pertaining to re-opening of primary schools after Summer Vacation)

In continuation of earlier notification vide Memorandum No. 403/WBBPE/2024 dated 01/04/2024, it is
hereby notified for information to all concerned that all the Govt. Aided/ Govt. Sponsored/ Junior Basic
Primary Schools under the supervision and control of WBBPE will be re-opened and operationalized after
summer vacation (scheduled to be end on 2™ June, 2024) in terms of the following schedule:

1) The teaching and non-teaching staff of all the Govt. Aided/Govt. Sponsored/Junior Basic Primary
Schools under the supervision and control of WBBPE be advised to attend schools, from
03/06/2024, subject to the directions issued by the Concerned Election Authorities as the case may
be, due to ensuing General Election to 18" Lok Sabha, 2024, to ensure the suitable school
infrastructure is in place, with the appropriate assistance of the District Magistrate/ Commissioner
Kolkata Municipal Corporation, as the case may be, before the schools are opened for students.

It is expected that the above arrangements will be completed by 09/06/2024.

2) The Govt. Aided/Govt. Sponsored/Junior Basic Primary Schools will be opened on and from
10/06/2024.

This is issued with the approval of the President, WBBPE in consonance with the advisory of the School
Education Department vide Memorandum No. 10-Secy/11099/41/2023-ADMN SEC-DSE, dated
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